
Historic Stewart Creek Enhancement

North American Pipeline Management, Inc. is requesting bids from certified Women   ow
ned business firms (WBE), and Minority owned business firms (MBE) for the Historic 
 
Stewart Creek Enhancement- Phase 2 project that bids in Mecklenburg County, NC on 
 
June 25, 2020 at 2:00 PM.
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

We are looking for Clearing and Grubbing, Trucking and Hauling, Erosion Control, and
Landscape Planting.

  

  

Subcontractors must meet minimum qualifications as required by Mecklenburg County,
NC.

  

  

Bid documents and plans will be made available for review. Please contact Bryce
Yarbrough (678-576-5914 or email  Bryce.yarbrough@napminc.com ).
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Historic Stewart Creek Enhancement

  

Quotes will need to be received by June 19, 2020.

  

  

North American Pipeline Management, Inc. is willing to review any responsible quote and
will negotiate terms, if appropriate. We will notify you if your bid is accepted for this
project.

  

  

If you need assistance with obtaining bonding, loan capital, lines of credit, insurance or
joint pay agreements, please contact us and we will review your needs and direct you to
available agencies for assistance.
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